

The Shrewsbury Development Review Board (DRB) has received Subdivision applications from Valentin at 413 Wilderness Rd and Aleshire at 745 Lincoln Hill Rd.  For further information on the applications and hearing process, please call Adrienne Raymond at 802- 492-3578.  The Shrewsbury Development Review Board (DRB) has received Subdivision applications from Valentin at 413 Wilderness Rd and Aleshire at 745 Lincoln Hill Rd.  For further information on the applications and hearing process, please call Adrienne Raymond at 802- 492-3578.  Hearings will be held at the Shrewsbury Town Office, 9823 Cold River Rd, Shrewsbury.  Masking is requested in the Town Office.  
Your participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to taking part in or initiating any subsequent appeal of any permit that results from this hearing.

Agenda for November 30, 2022
4:00 Site visit Valentin, 413 Wilderness Rd.  
6:30 Aleshire Subdivision Hearing
7:00 Valentin Subdivision Hearing
Other/New Business to follow

Note:  The Aleshire Subdivision is a “redo” of the subdivision that was approved this past Spring.  The final survey plat was not filed in time and that subdivision lapsed.  No changes were made.  



